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Snohomish County Multiple Agency Response Team
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 6th, 2023
[bookmark: _Hlk49324492]CONTACT: Nathan Fabia, SMART PIO, 425-328-6512
	      Twitter: @smart_pio
[bookmark: _Hlk51145076]SMART Detectives Investigating Potential Use of Force Incident (SM22-06)
[bookmark: _Hlk45814975]
Detectives with the Snohomish County Multiple Agency Response Team (SMART) continue to investigate the use of force incident that occurred on October 29 in the 1500 block of Broadway. The suspect, a 31-year-old man, was released from Providence Regional Medical Center following treatment. Initially the suspect was not booked into the Snohomish County Jail upon his release from the hospital. Charges for third-degree assault were later referred and the suspect was booked into Snohomish County Jail on November 8th, 2022. The suspect posted bail and was released soon after. There are no new updates.

The investigation is ongoing and all weekly updates for this case are posted on the SMART Investigations webpage.


###

The investigation is being conducted by the Snohomish County Multiple Agency Response Team (SMART). SMART is a team of investigators, evidence technicians, records specialist, and public information officers from various Snohomish County law enforcement agencies and Washington State Patrol, who respond to, and investigate, police use of force incidents. There are civilian community members that also serve on the SMART team per the Law Enforcement Training and Community Safety Act (LETSCA). When the SMART investigation is complete, results will be forwarded to the Snohomish County Prosecutor’s Office for review.
SMART News Releases and public updates can be located on the Snohomish County SMART Investigations page. 
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